



Thank you so much for joining us for the 13th annual Lobsterpalooza! 


We received your order for your tickets. We will be doing the tickets differently this year. There 
will not be any tickets. 


When you arrive at the event, please go to the registration table. All your wrist bands and 
tickets  for your party will be in an envelope for you. You can then give your guest their 
wristband. 


Red for Lobster

Blue for Steak


In order to receive your steak or lobster please do not lose your tickets. The servers will 
take your tickets in order to get your meal.  

This years theme is the 70s! We encourage you to dress up to boogie down but this is optional. 


We want to thank you for supporting the Chamber and for attending one of our favorite events 
of the year. 


See you August 21st

Anthony’s Oceanview

Doors open at 5:30 for cocktails, please give the staff their time to put out the food. Food 
stations open at 6:00


Thank you and we look forward to seeing you on the 21st


Sincerely, 

Jennifer Higham - East Haven Chamber President

Lorrie Maiorano - Lobsterpalooza Committee Chair

Steve Delucia - Chairman 

Doug Blackwood - Vice Chairman



